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Environment Canterbury has recently called for submissions on their draft Regional Land Transport
Strategy. As is usual with such documentation Community Boards have been invited to prepare
submissions. Copies of the draft document have been circulated to Members under separate cover.

While the document included for written submissions to be received by 19 October, advice has been
received from Environment Canterbury that Boards could have until “mid December” to forward their
submissions, because of the pause in activity resulting from the local body elections.

The formulation of a submission seems an appropriate task for a Board Committee to work through.
Because of the time constraint it is suggested that power to act be granted to the Committee to
prepare a submission on the Board’s behalf.

Recommendations: 1. That the task of preparing the Board’s submission on the draft
Strategy be delegated to the Works and Traffic Safety Committee (or
its equivalent in the new term).

2. That power to act be provided to the Committee to finalise the
submission for forwarding to Environment Canterbury within the
extended time period offered.

Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


